
 
Netherlands: COVID-19 infections on the rise. Bishops release video
to support the faithful and invite to prayer

A video message of support from the seven Bishops of the Netherlands and the Military Ordinary was
released on the Dutch Catholic Channel katholiekleven.nl today. As the country is facing an
“alarming” rise in infections, new restrictions were imposed by the government. On Friday, 9
October, the Bishops called on parishes and religious communities to reduce the number of people
allowed to attend individual celebrations to 30. 
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https://outlook.glauco.it/owa/redir.aspx?REF=rNcpSFT_FQe_Lj1JM-CFHSYotBiwrM3_UdertAkmoWbgOiw9WnDYCAFodHRwczovL3d3dy5rYXRob2xpZWtsZXZlbi5ubC8.
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